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Recently Deceased  
 

Brendan Moroney 
Michael Walsh  

Andrew Humphries  

Roger Lynch 
Gerard Russell 

Thomas Conheady 
Teresa O’Neill 

Bernard Hanlon 

Vincent Mc Guinness 
Bridie Keane 

Mrs Heenan  
Ann Kennedy  
Percy Hickey 
Liam Maloney  

 
Anniversaries  

 

Michael Malone 
Jerry Dempsey  

Mary Hartnett 
Martin Whytt  
Frank Bennett 
Caitriona Harte 

Noreen & John Byrne 
Betty Kearns 

Tom & Betty Brennan 
Patrick Barry  
Annie Lyons 

Sr Evangelist Cooney  

 

Months Mind 
 

Edwina Tierney  
Sean Kilraine  
Pat O’Connor 

Seamus Dalton  

May they rest in peace. 
 

 

 

 

Annual Commemoration Ceremony for 

Frank Duff Founder of the Legion of 

Mary  

Glasnevin Cemetery Sunday June 6th at 

3pm Address by Fr Pádraig Ó Cochláin  

 
DAD'S ARMY - Military vehicle 
and re-enactment show - 
Friday 5th and Saturday 6th 
June - Leopardstown Park 

Hospital see notice in Church 

Porch for more details  

The Ceremony of  

Confirmation will take place 

on Friday next 28
th

 May at 

11am in order to allow time 

for the schools to set up there will 

be no 10.00 am Mass  or no 

Adoration on Friday  

Morning                                                

_____________________________

Our next Baptismal Course will 

be held on Monday next 24
th

 

May at 8.pm in our Pastoral 

Centre for the parents of all 

babies who will be baptised 

here during the month of June.                                        

---------------------------------------   

Eucharistic Congress 2012 

Next Sunday the 2
nd

 Special 

Collection will take place to 

raise funds for the Eucharistc 

Congress will take place in 

Dublin in 2012 this Special 

Collection will replace the 

usual Share Collection  

Pilgrimage to Knock                
St Joseph’s Young Priest 

Society – Pilgrimage to 

Knock – Saturday June 26th 

Pilgrimage leader Fr Michael 

O’Grady Bus departs St 

Judes at 8.00am Cost 

including tea/coffee & 

dinner on return journey 

Prince of Wales Hotel 

Athlone     €45                    

To book your place contact 

Phil Kane 4503750 or 

Catherine Speller Parish 

Office 4600127 Please book 

early to avoid 

dissapointment.                    

-------------------------------- 

Calling all Singers               

As part of their jubilee 

celebrations the parish of 

St. Pius X, Templeogue is 

forming a choir for a 

performance of Bach's St. 

John Passion. This unique 

opportunity to sing with an 

international cast headed by 

one of the leading Bach 

tenors of our time is open to 

singers of all ages. Good 

sight-singing proficiency is 

required. Auditions and an 

information night will be 

held in Templeogue 

College, Templeville Road on 

this Sunday  the 23rd of May 
at 8pm. ALL ARE WELCOME. 

 

CHAIR FITNESS FOR LADIES 
Exercise to music that you can do 
while seated in a chair. 
Feeling stiff? Feeling Sore? Trouble 
standing up? 
Want you independence back? 
Why not come along to our meeting 
on Tuesday mornings at 1.25pm. 
In Wellington Scouts Den (beside 
Orwell Shops) improve your 
mobility, Reduce Stress and enjoy 
company of friends. 
Tea and biscuits served afterwards. 
6 classes for 30 euro from May 11th 
or pay as you go for 6euro per 
class. 

HOW MUCH BETTER WOULD YOU 
LIKE TO FEEL! 
Come along next Tuesday or call 
Martin for details at 085 1328016 
 
------------------------------------------- 

 

Carmelite Sisters Firhouse 

Will host a Floral 

Demonstration by Brenda 

Joyce Aoifa Demonstrator  

Doddervale Flower Club at 

Terenure College 

on Wednesday 

26th May 2010  

At 8.00pm 

admission €10 

 

Gerry Kirwan  

Photography  

Confirmation  & Family Studio 
Portraits wll be available in the 
Pastoral Centre on Friday 28th 

May Prints will be ready to take 
away on the day from €20 

contact Gerry 087-2806562 


